
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For the 2019 tax year, Employers such as ASM Global, who provide medical insurance to Employees 
are required to send an IRS statement: Form 1095-C to all medical insurance, and Union medical 
insurance eligible Employees.  
 

The 1095-C statement will be used by eligible Employees, their personal Accountant or other third 
party tax preparer when completing 2019 individual IRS tax returns: 
 

• The 1095-C is not required to complete your 2019 tax return (you may file without it). If asked, 
you may show your Accountant other proof of coverage (Insurance card, pay stub, etc.) 

• The 1095-C is not provided to ASM Global Employees who are not eligible for medical insurance, 
or who are not eligible for medical insurance through their Union. 

Much like a W-2, the information in the 1095-C is used when completing Employee’s individual IRS 
tax returns. Therefore, we recommend that Employees seek assistance from their Accountant or 
other third party tax preparer when completing their 2019 individual IRS tax return this year. 
 

ASM Global’s payroll provider ADP will be preparing and mailing eligible Employees their own 
individual form 1095-C after all 2019 W-2’s are sent, but within the first quarter of 2019. Please 
make sure your local Human Resources Department has your most up to date home address. If you 
are eligible and do not receive your 1095-C by March 31st, or if you have any questions regarding 
the 1095-C, please contact your facility Human Resources Dept. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have you heard the 1095-C’s are coming? 

 

 


